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6.30 Apologies
Chairs introduction
Notes from last meeting
Declarations of interest

6.35 Spotlight on local charities
6.55 Bucks Fire & Rescue Service
7.15 Community Board update
7.30 Community Matters update
7.50 Topics for future consideration
20:00 Thank you and Close
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Yuliya, a Ukrainian (on the left) and Paola from the 
Long Crendon: Paola from Long Crendon support 
group. (right) speaking at the Thank you event.
Opposite is some of Yuliya's art depicting some of 
the images she has painted to express her feelings 
in art.

Above – Planting of a Viburnam Opulus
tree in the Memorial Garden.
Right – Yuliya Kharchenko, (in white) 
presenting Edoardo Tomassini, 
grandson of Lord Rothchild with some 
Ukrainian produce
Below - Yuliya presenting Agnieszka 
from Waddesdon Hall with a gift.



BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL



BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL

• September 2022 update

32 parishes
12 Buckinghamshire Councillors
£136k budget
33, 000 residents

September 2022 update

32 parishes
12 Buckinghamshire Councillors
£136k budget
33, 000 residents
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Residents Community 
Groups and 

charities

Buckinghamshire 
Councillors

Statutory and 
non statutory 

partners

Parishes

Schools

Businesses

Vice Chair – Cllr 
Paul Irwin

Chair – Cllr Ashley 
Waite

Community Board Manager –
Elaine Hassall

Who are we ​?
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Help fund local 
projects

Bring people together to 
resolve local issues

Identify and work with 
partners who can help us 
achieve our goals

Identify and agree 
our priorities

What do we do?
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How can you be involved?

• Sign up to our funding emails

• Join a group or forum 

• Receive our bi monthly newsletter

• Raise a concern 

• Suggest a project idea

• Attend an event

How can you get involved?​
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Our Priorities We established that the following topics were important to you in 22-23

• The Environment (linked to the BC corporate priority of Improving our 
Environment)

• Road Safety (linked to Protecting the vulnerable)

• Health and Wellbeing (linked to Strenthening our communities)

Funding Matrix

Value for money Lasting 
impact

Sustainability Aligns with a CB 
priority

Partner 
involvement
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Voting Matrix results

VFM Lasting impact Sustainability CB Priorities Partner involvement

What are our priorities
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Highlights

11 projects funded
• Community Event - 30th June at Waddesdon Cricket Club

• The Environment Group and Litter Picking forum have both met.​

• To date this year the Community Board has funded 16 projects.​

• Library of Things – 44 foot shipping container now in situ​

• 3 Ukrainian support groups ; Brill, Long Crendon and Waddesdon​. 
There is a Ukrainian support Facebook page, newsletter and Whats
App group.

• We are progressing a bulk order for Speed Indicator Devices

• Produced 3 newsletters since April​

• Introduced a small grants process for projects valued at £1000 
and under​

• Further projects in the pipeline to make use of the remainder of this 
year's small grant's budget​

Highlights
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Community Event –
30th June
Waddesdon Cricket 
Ground

15 stalls
A BBQ and bouncy 
castle

Elaine with Agnieszka 
from Waddesdon Hall, 
who popped by to say 
hello

Buckinghamshire 
Council Road 
Safety Team 
reaction tester

Community 
Board washing 
line!

CB flag

Lindengate Nature Based Therapy Charity​
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Berryfields Roman Park is shaping up. The 
CB helped fund summer activities for 
children there this summer.

Steven Judge 
from Brill 
Parish Council 
took Elaine 
round to view 
some traffic 
issues

John Howard from the newly created Chearsley Historical Society held 
an exhibition of Chearsley life and collected photos, information 
and anecdotes from residents to show the rich heritage of Chearsley. 
Chearsley was not always this peaceful with records showing regular 
skirmishes during the Civil War. Lots of ideas have come forward on 
how to build on its historical heritage and the society plan to establish 
a range of special interest groups – they just need willing volunteers! 
Anyone for a game of tug of war!

Parish & 
community 
news

Works are currently taking place on the completion of the 
restoration at The Stockwell (pictured left) and will lead to other 
‘Historical Chearsley’ projects, which will enable the establishment 
of a ‘heritage trail’ through the village, with significant educational 
benefits both for our own community and other interested parties.
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Ashendon Playground with Ian Chisholm, 
Treasurer from Ashendon Playing Fields 
Association. This ambitious project raised 
over £90,000 and £20,000 was contributed 
by the Community Board.

Parish & 
community 
news

Haddenham Streetscape project held 
its Exhibition on 13th July and 
conducted a public survey to help 
direct its priorities. Pictured are 
David Truesdale and Sue Gilbert from 
the Parish Council

In brief:
We have also received evaluations of 
the following projects:
Stone Café in the Park – "the café has 
become an established part of the 
community"
Kingsey SID
Haddenham repair café - repaired an 
expensive steam iron. .inoperable due 
to a tiny broken plastic valve. Mended 
and now in constant use. One of many 
wide and varied repairs undertaken 
with enthusiasm and received with 
gratitude"
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And finally...

Buckinghamshire Councillor Phil 
Gomm showing just how "hands 
on" our Councillors are at the 
Quainton Community Heritage 
Orchard Apple Pressing event on 
24th September.
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• Li

Litter picking events

• Waddesdon Wombles and Berryfield Pickers 9th July

• Ashendon – Sunday 6th November at 10 am

• Wescott - Sunday 11th September at 10.30 am

Highlights

• Litter picking kits distributed to Ashendon, Berryfields, 
Cuddington, Grendon Underwood and Waddesdon

• Reduce supply: desire to create a behaviour change in Bucks - encourage deposit 
and returns at all events locally.

• Link in with other activities such as Buckinghamshire Council trial cut and 
collections and Streetscene collections to combine efforts.

• Promote litter picking activities: register litter picking activities on Bucks 
Online Directory Bucks Online Directory

• Capture lessons learnt and share safe practices

News in brief

• BFRS Outdoor fire stats leap from 38 to 241 in one year over a 3 month period

• Nitrous Oxide canisters on the rise

• Keep Britian Tidy Campaigns to ban single use BBQs and chinese lanterns

• Beacons of light – dropped cans are more likely to attract more.

• Worst brand offender: Coca Cola

• Report fly tipping, don’t remove it

• Bucks Zero Waste Map for plotting recycle and reuse outlets

Litter picking 
forum

Meetings July 
and 
September

Next meeting
6th December 
5 pm on MS 
Teams

https://directory.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/?collection=environment&keywords=litter%20picking&page=1
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A project group is working 
to reinstate the Bernwode
Jubilee Way, a 61-mile 
Royal Forest, by planting 
trees and refreshing public 
access, interpretation 
boards and signage. 
There's a new 
website Bernwood Jubilee 
Way walking and cycling 
routes | Buckinghamshire 
Council
The following Parishes 
responded to the 
Community Board email to 
get involved in the areas 
within their patch 
namely Ashendon, Brill, 
Cuddington, Quainton, 
Waddesdon and Wotton 
Underwood and the 
project group will convene 
a meeting with them soon.

The Library of Things now has a 44 ' shipping container 
now in situ at the Quainton Railway Centre. Here's 
Ashley checking it out. Next step is to kit it out with 
flooring, electrics and shelving. We're still looking for 
volunteers to get involved in this exciting project.

Janet Jackson from Shabbington and 
Colm from the RSPB raised the plight of 
swifts and other migratory birds that 
nest in the eves of high rise older 
buildings. There is a decline in their 
population due to loss of habitat, food 
and environmental impacts. Some swift 
boxes had been installed in Oxford and 
Shabbington to reduce the decline in 
population.

EV car charging points
The Council recently published its EV Action 
Plan from 2022-2027.
Appendix 4 Electric Vehicle EV Action 
Plan.pdf (moderngov.co.uk)

BC are putting together a bid to the Office for 
Zero Emission Vehicles to fund BC owned on 
street EV charging points. In the autumn they 
will be consulting with parishes to put together 
a bid for funding for parish owned sites. 

Aylesbury CTC has relaunched their newcomer and easy 
bicycle ride schedule and want to build up their 
numbers. The CB is looking to see if we can still find a 
provider to offer adult cycle training as the Environment 
group has identified this as an unmet need.

Environment 
Action Group

Met in June

Next meeting
TBA

https://www.buckinghamshire.gov.uk/parking-roads-and-transport/cycling-and-walking/walking-and-cycling-routes/walking-and-cycling-route-map/bernwood-jubilee-way-walking-routes/
https://buckinghamshire.moderngov.co.uk/documents/s43677/Appendix%204%20Electric%20Vehicle%20EV%20Action%20Plan.pdf


BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL

Where would you like us to come 
to next?

Just provide us with a venue and a 
date

Tailored to the local community 
and involving local groups

• free NHS health checks
• book an older driver assessment
• test your driving reactions
• try out a local activity
• get debt and budgeting advice
• find out about local services in your area
• join local groups
• create a street association in your road
• meet the neighbours

CB Health & Wellbeing 
Event

Tuesday 25 October from 
2 pm
Haddenham Village Hall
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Small grant fund

• Equipment

• Training

• Project or transport costs

• Community events and activities

Have an idea? Then in the first instance 
contact the Community Board Manager on

hadwadcb@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

Budget summary and 
small grants fund

• For projects up to 
£1000

• No match funding 
required

• Ideal for small grass 
root organisations

Budget for 22-23
Allocated as of 23rd 
September

£138,639 £90,889
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Projects supported 
since April 2022

Scheme name Amount agreed

Ashendon Village marquee £1000

Waddesdon 12 days of fun and fundraising £3,923.25

Queen's Platinum Jubilee & Lighting of the Beacon Event £1,417.00

Berryfields Summer Holidays Child Entertainment programme £1000

Chearsley Playground refurbishment £15,000.00

Cuddington Community Playground £10,000.00

Grendon Underwood play area £13,000.00

Haddenham Community Cafe £1000

Haddenham EV Charging points £2,000.00

Oakley Afternoon Club £1000

Oakley Community Café £15,000.00

Buckinghamshire Railway Centre café and play area £15,000.00

Inflatable planetarium for schools £2,120.00

Wotton Underwood Traffic Calming £9428.51

Quainton Community Heritage Orchard £987.28

CB SID/MVAS project – finalising order £25,225
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Value and location 
of community 
projects to date 20-
22
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Wotton Underwood Traffic Calming Will aim to be achieved this financial year

Kingswood Traffic Calming
On target to be delivered this financial 
year

HS2 Road Safety Fund projects – Tranche 2

Footpath along Wotton Road, Ashendon
Taken forward to Stage 2 Feasibility (Jan 
2023)

Movable Vehicle Activated Sign Edgcott
Road, Grendon Underwood

Approved

Speed Indicator Device – A413 Stone Approved

Traffic Calming Measures on A4129 Kingsey
Taken forward to Stage 2 Feasibility (Jan 
2023)

Sentinel Device and Speed Indicator Posts, 
Quainton

Approved

2022-23 Transport 
related projects

Transport for Bucks projects 2022-23


